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been defined and refined to the point that Lutheran Bible
Institute, which is distinctly a single-purpose school did in
fact, gain regional accreditation a few years ago.

The current statement of purpose is more a philosophy of
education in its language than was formerly the case in the
older statement, though the later essentially embodies the
other statements.

The second source of a statement of purpose was embodied in
what might be called the Articles of Incorporation (charter).
The college was incorporated as an independent entity until
about 1949 or 1950. The College then regionalized with its
own board of directors. Prior to that it was essentially a
department of the NV/ District of the Assemblies of God and
its governoring board was the presbytery of the district.

The articles of incorporation or charter needs to be tracked.
Former President Hurst may be a good contact for consultation
at this point. He organized and documented much of the
current manualization at the college over a long period of
time and particularly before he retired from the college.

It appears that the Constitution and Bylaws embody statements
of purpose derived from previous documents, viz. (1) See
under Preamble, (P.l). the statements shown are identical to
those carried in the college catalogs from 1949 and on.

It would appear that under Article IV (Purposes and
objectives) the perrogatives of the college were expanded and
placed in the bylaws. It would also appear that the
documentary authority for the perrogatives listed here may
well be taken or expanded from those in the Articles of
Incorporation. This is particularly true of Section 2,
paragraph a. which delineates specific educational options.

In the same article (IV) there is an essential embodiment of
the present statements of mission, philosophy, and
educational goals as are found the current college catalogs.

Conclusion: It may be said that from the beginning, the
college envisioned two types of students as coming within its
training purposes: those coming to prepare themselves for
specific vocational ministry and those coming to prepare
themselves for lay work in the church while preparing for
other for vocations outside of the church. The work of the

church is the objective in either case.


